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Circular No. 11/2019	 August 8, 2019

Dear Comrades,

THE LOCAL COMMITTEE OF HQ DECIDES TO REVISE THE DATES OF THE 
CONFERENCE TO 14TH AND 15TH DECEMBER 2019

********
Members were informed vide our Circular No. 10/2019 dated 18-07-2019 about the 
decision of the Managing Committee to hold our 19th Conference on 12th and 13th October 
2019 at Mangalore. On further deliberation of the matter, the said dates are found to be 
inconvenient to our members on account of a series of festivals during that period as well 
to the dignitaries we will be inviting to grace the Conference.

Under the circumstances, the Local Committee of HQ has met on the 7th August 2019 
at Union Office, Mangaluru and deliberated on the issue. On thorough discussion of the 
matter, the Local Committee of HQ has unanimously decided to revise the dates of our 
19th Conference from 12th and 13th October 2019 to 14th and 15th December 2019.

Accordingly, we inform our members that our 19th Conference will be held on 
14th and 15th December 2019 at Mangaluru and with pleasure we call upon the 
members to participate in the ensuing Conference enthusiastically and make it a 
grand success. 

In this connection, we furnish here below the text of the Resolution unanimously passed 
by the Local Committee of HQ, for the information and guidance of the members.

RESOLUTION

Members of the Local Committee are aware that the dates for our Conference 
were fixed by our Managing Committee for 12th and 13th October 2019.  On further 
deliberation in the matter, the said dates are found to be inconvenient to our members 
on account of a series of festivals during that period but also to the dignitaries we 
will be inviting to grace the conference.

Therefore, on thorough discussion of the matter, it is unanimously resolved that 
the dates already fixed by the Managing Committee for the Conference as 12th and 
13th October 2019 be revised and the Conference be held on 14th and 15th December 
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2019 and our members be advised accordingly so that they as well as the dignitaries 
will be able to attend the Conference without any difficulty and contribute to fruitful 
and successful conduct of the conference.

DIFFICULTIES FACED BY THE BRANCHES IN OPENING NEW CASA ACCOUNTS -  
MORE THAN 600 BRANCHES RESPOND WITH THEIR COMMENTS: In response to the 
Joint circular issued by both unions AIKBEA and KBOO calling for comments/suggestions 
regarding the issue of undue delay caused in opening of new CASA accounts,  more than 
600 branches responded and sent their comments/suggestions as on date. Since 
the CASA portfolio is very vital and intertwined with the growth and development of the 
Bank, the leadership of both KBOO and AIKBEA will be consolidating all the comments/
suggestions received from the branches and will be presented to the Management, urging 
them to address the issue so as to make the account opening process a smooth one 
in the interest of expanding and developing the CASA portfolio of the Bank.

PROMOTION VACANCIES FOR THE CURRENT YEAR ARE 130, 56 AND 29 FOR 
SCALE II, III AND IV RESPECTIVELY AS COMMUNICATED BY THE MANAGEMENT.

With warm greetings,

	 Yours comradely,
	 Sd/-
	 (K.RAGHAVA)
	 GENERAL SECRETARY

All India Bank officers’ Association	 ...	 ...	 ...	 Zindabad

Karnataka Bank Officers’ organisation	 ...	 ...	 ...	 Zindabad

Officers - Workmen Unity	 ...	 ...	 ...	 Zindabad
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